
 

Volunteering with the P&C 

Dear parent/guardian 

Below are some opportunities to be a part of the P&C and engage with our Maroochydore State School 

community.  

This is an expression of interest form only and will be used to create a database of potential volunteers. You will 

be contacted closer to the event/s you select to check your availability. Please tick all tasks that interest you.  

The first meeting of the year will be 8:45 am Monday 10 February 2020 in the school office staffroom. 

PareŶt’s First Name: PareŶt’s SurŶaŵe: 

Contact Number:  Email:  

 

Maroochydore Primary Parents and Citizens Association 

฀ I am interested in joining the Maroochydore Primary P&C   

฀ I am happy to be contacted about assisting with any fundraising events 

฀ I can volunteer in the Uniform Shop  Monday  

฀ I can volunteer in the Tuckshop  Friday 

฀ I can help with grant writing and applications 

฀ I can help with event sponsorship 
 

Fundraising Events 

Which of the following fundraisers would you be interested in helping with? 

฀ Colour Run  

฀ Athletics Carnival BBQ 

฀ Christmas Raffle  

฀ Mother’s Day Stall  

฀ Mother’s Day MorŶiŶg Tea  

฀ Father’s Day Stall  

฀ Father’s Day Breakfast  

฀ Halloween Disco 

฀ I have a suggestion! ________________________________________________  and I can help!  

฀ I have a suggestion! ________________________________________________  and I can help!  

 
Please note: PARENTS of Maroochydore State School students do not require a Blue Card. Grandparents and other 
family members can volunteer. They will require a Blue Card. We can help you apply and it is free! 
 

 
Please return this form to the office or email your details to marrochdyorestatepc@gmail.com 


